
Bulletin for 
 

Sunday Jan. 24, 2021 

LaSalle church of Christ 
 

1121 N. Military Rd. 
Niagara Falls, NY   14304 

716  283-1214 

The bulletin is posted on the board in 
the back on Sunday mornings. 

 

It can also be found on our website: 
 

lasallechurchofchrist.org 

Prayers    In our prayers, let’s praise God, recognize His greatness, thank Him for His Son and His blessings.  

Please pray as we continue our search for a gospel preacher. 

Darlene Reed is requesting prayers as she deals with the pain in her right shoulder, which is now bone on bone, as she awaits being 
scheduled for surgery which is being delayed for the time being. 
 

Denise Garlitz wasn’t with us last Sunday because she has been dealing with a sinus infection. 
 

Butts Sumner will be undergoing a procedure to determine the source of pain. 
 

Ray McArthur’s mother.  The doctors told her recently they think she likely has a cancerous mass on an upper lobe of one of her 
lungs.  They did a PET scan and she is awaiting results.  A biopsy is next on the agenda. 
 

Ray McArthur’s niece’s 5 yr old son in Arkansas has severe bone infection. 
 

Ralph Haxton, Charles Bennett’s dad, has a lump on his throat.  Let’s pray things go well for him. 
 

Louella Hopkins’ son and granddaughter both tested positive for Covid. 
 

Cindy Lewis (in Texas, friend of Maria Swindlehurst and former member here)   The lung cancer has spread to all her organs and 
spine.  Let’s keep her and her family in our prayers. 
 

Jean Tulgetska, Wayne Carter’s sister in MI, had bypass surgery Wednesday. The surgery went well.  Her problem is managing the 
pain.  She already had a pain problem before the surgery. 
 

Robin King, Michael Rice’s aunt and member of the Niagara Falls congregation, has Covid. 
 

Micheal Rice’s 94 yr old grandmother also has Covid.   
 

Eileen Johnson is scheduled for cataract surgery soon. 
 

Glory Marten is not only recovering from a broken leg she has also been diagnosed with Covid. 
 

Let’s pray for our members that have ongoing health and other issues. 

Let’s pray for family, friends, and loved ones of our members who are having health and other issues.  

Let’s pray not only for those that are physically sick but those that are spiritually sick as well. 

Let’s pray for our shut-ins and to call and send cards.  

Let’s pray for those dealing with family situations as well as work situations. 

Let’s pray for those dealing with weather related disasters. 

Let’s pray for those of our number who are looking for employment. 

Let’s pray for those that are traveling.  May they have a safe journey.  

Let’s pray for God’s people that are doing mission work all over the world. 

Let’s pray for people the world over that we may all learn to get along with each other. 

Let’s pray for those taking Bible correspondence courses at the present time.  

Let’s pray for children, families, and the staff at  Potter Children’s Home and Family Ministries. 

Let’s pray for the work being done at Great Lakes Christian High School in Beamsville, ONT. 

Let’s pray for our neighbors receiving House to House / Heart to Heart that they have receptive hearts. 

Prayer Names are available 
 

Pick up the name of an individual or family,  
for which you will commit to pray for each  
day over the  next seven days. Weekly Budget Amt.          $1,843  

Contribution Last Sunday                    $1,421 

Attendance Last Sunday                          33 

Financial Reports and Meeting Minutes 
are posted on the board in the back. 

Upcoming Events   (Lord willing)  

Feb. 14    Valentine’s Day   
 

Feb. 15    President’s Day 
 

Feb. 21    Men’s Business Meeting    

Update your Directory & Phone Tree 
 

Edward Stearn has moved out of the area to Penn. 

Sharron Gantt & her daughter Sandy 
 

Sandy is completely over Covid-19.  Sharron is almost over it.  
She has a lingering cough and somewhat of a raspy voice but 
she is getting there.  She says hello and sends hugs to all.  


